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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Kendra McCourt  

Address 
1020 Wiltshire Dr 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
2402167429  

Email 
kendramccourt@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
People should have the choice to do what is best for themselves. Having the government "tell" us what to do is short of being a 
government led society. There is enough information out there for the public to decide for themselves what to do. Stop having 
employees who make basically minimum wage be enforcers of your idea of required medical advise. More populated counties in this 
State do not even require masks. As a small business person I routinely go outside the county and even to King George VA to do 
shopping or go to a restaurant just avoid the issues that come from mask mandates. Let the businesses decide for themselves what 
they want to do.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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